
SIS/CIR/2022-23/010                                                                                    23rd June 2022

Dear Parents,

You are requested to attend the Open House Session with me on 25th June, 2022
(Saturday) as per the schedule below:

1. Classes 3 to 8 - 8.30 - 9.30 a.m.
2. Classes 1 and 2 - 10.30 - 11.30 a.m.

Please be seated five minutes before the scheduled time. Attendance is mandatory.
We request that only one of the parents attend the open-house. Masks are
compulsory for entry. 
 

Regards

Rumjhumi Biswas

Principal


